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Dear Sir,

We moved into this area because we loved it but didn't realize the  
cost with the nuclear power plant.

We didn't realize the dangers to us and the our community.

Please have SONGS brought up to code to meet an 8.5 earthquake.
Please have SONGS stop dumping 4,000 tons of highly radioactive waste  
which is over and above what was quoted.
Please protect the millions of people that live near the nuclear plant.
Please protect the people and require that either they stop the plant  
from working or that the safety violations are
brought up to code.

Since SONGS provide only 7.5% of the California energy...is that a  
risk we want for the people living near the power plant?

Thank you for your time,

Franca
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